
NOTICE OF ELECTION 

Election of officers for the Ullr Ski, Bike & Social Club will take place during 
the monthly meeting, which will be held on April 10, 2025, at 11 AM, at 
Pittsburg Blue Galleria in Edina. Officers to be elected are President, Executive 
Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Winter Programs Vice President, Summer 
Programs Vice President and Membership Vice President. (Historically, the 
current President assumes position of Past President Advisor.)  
 
2025-2026 candidates for offices are as follows: Co-President - Nancy Navis & 
Kyle McClintick; Executive Vice President – position open; Secretary – Marcia 
Switenki; Treasurer – Carol Bush; Winter Programs Vice President – Karen 
Holmquist; Summer Programs Vice President – David Sieving; Membership 
Vice President – Patty Fitzgerald. Past President Advisor – Linda Heintz. 
At the April 10th meeting, each member present will have one vote. If you are 
unable to be at the meeting, you can still vote. Please say yes or no and vote 
by email or phone to Mary Jane Hochstein at maryjaneh@frontier.com, or 612-
669-6285. Votes much be received before April 10, 2025, to be counted. 
 
Board candidate’s bios can be found on the Ullr website home page, under the 
tab “ULLR CLUB NEWS” 
 

mailto:maryjaneh@frontier.com

